

ENGLISH (Compulsory) (Subjective Part) Group - II

Time: 02:10 Hours

Marks: 56

Short answers to any FIVE of the following questions:

10

What type of the land is Arabia?

How will you define patriotism?

What message do you get from the life of Hazrat Asma رضی اللہ عنہا?

What can be the possible solution to our present problems according to the lesson "The Quaid's Vision of Pakistan"?

Who started the construction of the Blue Masjid?

What is an ICU in a hospital? (All is not lost)

What are the effects of drug addiction?

How do you get an impression that Hellen Keller was a great admirer of nature?

Write into Urdu OR rewrite in simple English any TWO of the following paragraphs:

08

My grandfather, Hazrat Abu Quhafoo رضی اللہ عنہ was a disbeliever at that time. He was very old and became blind. He said to her, "Asma رضی اللہ عنہا, I think Abu Bakr رضی اللہ عنہ has taken all the wealth leaving you and children empty-handed and helpless".

May the Quaid's Pakistan is facing numerous challenges. We have forgotten how much struggle the Muslims had made under the dynamic leadership of Quaid-e-Azam Muhammad Ali Jinnah. We can overcome our present difficulties by following the Quaid's golden motto, "Faith, Unity and Discipline".

At the beginning of my profession as a nurse. I worked in the intensive care unit (ICU) of the medicine ward. As a young professional, I wished to save the world. I was excited to see the patients making quick recoveries from devastating accidents.

Write a summary of the poem "Daffodils" by William Wordsworth. OR

05

Write the stanza with reference to the context:

And his harness bells a shake

As if there is some mistake.

And only other sound's the sweep

Of easy wind and downy flake.

Result.pk

Write FIVE of the following words / phrases / idioms in your own sentences:

05

1. To keep an eye, Difficulty, Along, Bits and pieces, Pass through, Wanted, Dexterously

2. Letter to your mother who is worried about your health. OR

08

3. Story with the moral "All that Glitters is not Gold". OR

4. Dialogue between two friends regarding Salat (Prayer).

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end:

10

Newspapers keep us constantly in touch with the whole of mankind. In old days, a man's world was limited to his own village and one or two neighbouring villages. It was difficult for him to know what was going on in other parts of the country. But today the press, assisted by rapid means of communication, brings news from the farthest corners of the globe. The press is also responsible for educating the nation. The laws of a nation are really shaped by its press. In fact, the public receives guidance from newspapers. Thus, their power in modern times is undeniable.

Questions:

(i) What good do the newspapers do to us?

(ii) What is the responsibility of the press today?

(iii) How are the laws of a country shaped nowadays? (iv) How are newspapers a source of public guidance?

(v) What is your opinion about the power of the press?

Write any FIVE of the following sentences in English:

05

(i) کیا اگلے پڑ رہے ہیں؟ (ii) چور کو سخت پینا جا چکا ہے۔ (iii) لوگ تفریح کے لئے چھانگمانگ جا رہے ہیں۔ (iv) اب پچھتائے کیا ہوتے ہیں چڑیاں چل

(v) میں تیرنا جانتا ہوں۔ (vi) ہم تمہارا انتظار کریں گے۔ (vii) لوگ چار بجے سے کنویں سے پانی نکال رہے ہوں گے۔ (viii) لاہور میں کل سے بارش

English Medium / Foreign candidates will write TEN sentences about "A Visit to a Museum".

Write the voice of the following:

05

(i) Picture is made by the boy. (ii) She gave me five films. (iii) Why did she write such a letter?

(iv) Book away my books. (v) We use milk for making cheese.

4-IX122-100000